
FEA-SR Online Resources
for Current, Prospective, and Retired Members

★ Did you recently complete an FEA membership application? If so, and to ensure you are

added to the FEA-SR email distribution list and granted website access as soon as possible,

please use your phone or device to scan the QR code below. This will prompt you to provide

your name, the installation you work on, and your personal/non-DoDEA email address. Note: If

you decide not to scan the QR code, please be aware that it could take several weeks for FEA

Washington to process your membership application and send your information to us (FEA-SR).

We recommend scanning the QR code below to speed up the process!

Did you recently complete an FEA membership
application?📲 If so, scan this QR code!

★ Are you an active, dues-paying member? The FEA-SR website features a password-protected

page that includes an archive of email updates, newsletters, documents, forms, leadership

directory, bargaining updates, certified and classified MLA and MOUs, grievances, motions

passed/defeated by the FEA-SR Area Council, helpful links, and other information. Visit the

Member Login page on our website🔗 fea-stateside.org/member-login.

https://fea-stateside.org/member-login


Important Note for Current Members: Members should automatically have access to the

Member Login page upon entering their email address and creating a password. The email

address must be the same one you indicated on your FEA membership application and that FEA

and FEA-SR use to email you. If you do not have website access, please do not use the “Create

Account” feature. Instead, send an email to ✉ stateside.webmaster@gmail.com containing

your name, the installation you work on, and your personal/non-DoDEA email address.

Do you already have website access? (Member Login page)

📲 If so, scan this QR code!

★ Do you plan on retiring in the near future or are you currently retired? If so, FEA-SR is

inviting you to provide your information so that we can include you in information updates.

Doing so will help us keep in touch with you regarding important issues impacting DoDEA

schools, students, and educators. Once you have provided your email address, we will send

periodic, informational emails that you can unsubscribe to at any time. Visit the Retired

Members page on our website🔗 fea-stateside.org/retired-members.

★ Are you a current or former DoDEA parent, DoDEA stakeholder including military

personnel, or other concerned citizen who supports military-connected students and

educators? If so, FEA-SR encourages you to join Allies of FEA-SR. However, please do not access

the link below if you are a current or retired FEA-SR member. Doing so will automatically

remove you from the email list for current/retired members and add you to the separate email

list only for parents, stakeholders, and other Allies. Visit the Allies of FEA-SR page on our

website🔗 fea-stateside.org/allies.

★ Looking for other resources? In addition to the many resources under the Member Login page,

our website also includes downloadable forms including the membership application, change of

address form, pre-retired and retired membership forms, and the form for payroll deductions

(SF-1187). Visit the Join FEA-SR page on our website🔗 fea-stateside.org/join-fea-sr.

We always welcome your questions, concerns, and suggestions about

our website and email system. Please send any feedback to Diane

Gibbs, FEA Director for DDESS (✉ feasrdirector@gmail.com) and Alan

Danahy, FEA-SR Webmaster (✉ stateside.webmaster@gmail.com).
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